
 

HINGHAM CIVIC MUSIC THEATRE SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 
 

Hingham Civic Music Theatre is a non-profit organization that has been performing live 
theatre for South Shore audiences since 1948. We recognize the value of pursuing the 

arts, and annually offer the following scholarships to deserving high school / college 
students based upon the following criteria. 

 

HCMT Ruth Bliss Memorial Scholarship: A student must be outstanding in the field of 
music or theatre arts and be furthering his/her education in one of these areas in a four-
year degree program. 

 

HCMT Raymond Stoddard Memorial Scholarship: A student must be pursuing his/her 
education in a two or four-year degree program. He/she must have demonstrated ability 
and interest in the creative technical areas of the theatre through work on high school, 
college and/or community theatre productions. 

 

HCMT Membership Scholarship: A student may be made available to a member or son or 
daughter of a member of Hingham Civic Theatre who has been actively involved in HCMT 
for the past three (3) years and will be continuing his/her education in any field. 

 

To apply for any of the above 3 scholarships, please write a personal letter to the HCMT 
Scholarship Committee stating: 

 

□ For which scholarship you are applying 

□ Your involvement with HCMT and/or other theatre, dance, music, production 

□ College(s) to which you have applied or plan to attend 

□ College studies to be pursued based on the criteria above, and how this 
scholarship would help you achieve your goals 

□ Any Honors and Awards you would like us to consider 

Application deadline – April 15, 2022 
 

Please email your letter, along with this cover sheet to 
hinghamcivicmusictheatre@gmail.com. Please email Ellen Spadorcia, Scholarship 
Chairperson at the same email address with any questions. Thank you. 

 

NAME: TEL. #    
 

ADDRESS:    
 

SIGNATURE:    

mailto:hinghamcivicmusictheatre@gmail.com

